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PUBLIC SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION SURVEY FORM

The Pine Bush Central School District Transportation Department would greatly appreciate your valued
input. The national school bus driver shortage has had a large impact on our students’ abilities to get to
and from school as scheduled.

Please take a moment to download and complete this form if your child(ren) will not require bus

transportation for the upcoming school year. Return it by May 31, 2022, so we can better support the
start-up of the 2022/2023 school year.

Please complete a form for each student opting out of transportation.

| hereby formally request to opt out of transportation for the following student:
Public School Building:

Name of Student:

Physical Address of Student:

1 Best Contact Number: 2" Best Contact Number:

Email Address for Parent/Guardian:

Student Date of Birth: Age: Grade Level in 2022-2023:

Date: Signature of Parent/Guardian:

Please mail, email, fax or deliver to:

e Pine Bush Central School District, P.O. Box 700, 156 Route 302, Pine Bush, N.Y. 12566
e Fax # 845-744-4059
e Email kurt.wickham@pinebushschools.org

If you have any questions or if any information should change at any time throughout the school year,
please call 845-744-2031 x4057.

Thank you,

Kurt Wickham
Supervisor of Transportation

PO Box 700 | 156 Route 302 | Pine Bush, NY 12566 | Phone (845) 744-2031 | Fax (845) 744-4059
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